
 
    

 
 

SOUTHEASTERN ASSOCIATION OF FIRE CHIEFS 
POLICY 2022-1/14 

PAST PRESIDENT and STATE DIRECTOR 
BENEFITS 

 
Purpose 
The Board of Directors of the Southeastern Association of Fire Chiefs (SEAFC) desire to 
acknowledge the service of Past Presidents and long serving Board members that have 
devoted their personal and professional efforts in furthering the mission to provide 
leadership to current and future career, volunteer, fire-rescue and EMS chiefs, chief fire 
officers, company officers and managers of emergency service organizations throughout the 
international community.  
 
Eligibility 

• Past Presidents of the SEAFC  
• Members that have served (5) consecutively years 

 
Benefits 
Members meeting the prescribed criteria will be afforded the following: 
 

1. Past Presidents:  Invitation for member and spouse to attend the annual 
Leadership Conference and banquet free of charge.  In addition, free registration 
for the member only to attend any other SEAFC sponsored conferences or 
symposiums.  Hotel, food, and travel are not included.  Members taking 
advantage of this benefit will be required to register for said events. 
 

2. Board Member:  Invitation for member to attend the annual Leadership 
Conference and banquet free of charge.  Hotel and travel are not included.  
Members taking advantage of this benefit will be required to register for said 
events. 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on the 14th day of January 2022 

 
__(Signature on File__    __(Signature on File__ 
Larry H. Williams Jr.    Buddy Martinette 
Executive Director     Constitution and By Laws Chair 
_ 


